
PSC Chairman Andrew Fay (left) participated in the 2022 FMEA          
Annual Conference on Wednesday, July 13. As a panelist on “The 
State of Electric Vehicles in Florida,” Chairman Fay shared not only 
his PSC expertise but also his fi rsthand knowledge as both an EV 
owner and an EV adventurist, having traveled the state last year to 
test Florida’s EV charging infrastructure. 

Other panelists included Clint Bullock, CEO and General Manager, 
Orlando Utilities Commission; Dory Larsen, Electric Transportation 
Program Manager, Southern Alliance for Clean Energy; and Ryan 
Matthews, Drive Electric Florida Board Member.
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